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Samuel Phillips
4 Ruth Street
Bedford, NH 03110

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have been a resident of Bedford for over 50 years and a previous summer resident of Pittsburg for
over 35 years. I and my family are vehemently opposed to the Northern Pass Project. I have seen what
a project of this magnitude will do to the land of the North Country having seen first hand what the
previous Gas Pipeline Project did 20+ years ago. The pipeline did not help the gas rate payers and the
power line project will not help the electric rate payers. It a Corporate scam to further enhance their
profits and does little to lower the electric rates. Between the Federal Government and the Current NH
State PUC, Eversource has been allowed to ride roughshod over it's customers. Betwwen selling power
plants and furthering bio-mass, etc., they hyave manipulated the rates in their favor. That is why we
have one of the highest electrical rates in the Country. This Project won't do any better to lower them.
Also, it won't do anything to create local jobs. Just like the pipeline, most workers will be imported from
out of State. So, please do not give approval for this project.

Sincerely,
Samuel Phillips
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